
Dear Snowdrop Class,                                                                        

We hope everyone has had a fun Easter and managed to stay safe and enjoy 

some sunshine.  

Thank you so much to everyone who has been uploading fantastic photographs of what your 

child has been busy doing over the last few weeks. EEXAT is a really useful way of us keeping 

in contact and for us to see all of your wonderful efforts at home. So please continue to use 

it as you have been doing, it has made us very happy indeed! If you need a new login please let us 

know by emailing Mr Woodward, confirming you are happy for one of the teachers to contact you 

directly with the new login details.  

Mrs Kennett and Miss Taylor have been working hard to set a number of weekly challenges 

for your child to complete whilst at home. Hopefully this has been manageable and you have 

enjoyed doing them as a family.  

 

Going forward each week we will continue to set a range of challenges which are most 

beneficial for your child’s learning and relate directly to The Early Years Foundation Stage 

Guidance.  

We are very aware that many of you are not only juggling home-schooling a number of 

children but are also continuing to work from home yourselves so keep in mind that these are 

optional and please just do as many or as few as you can. 
 

               SUNFLOWER UPDATE!!  

I hope by now everyone who has planted a sunflower 

has started to see a shoot or two. Mrs Kennett is patiently waiting 

for hers to appear. Keep your fingers crossed! 

Miss Taylor’s tallest sunflower now measures 17cm tall! If your 

sunflower has started to grow a shoot please measure how tall it is 

and let us know on EEXAT along with a photo. We can’t wait to see 

them.  

Why not take this opportunity to do some sunflower art.  Below are some ideas of a range of 

different media you could try. 
 
   
   
                                        
 

 

You can also watch exactly what happens beneath the soil by clicking on the following link. This time 

lapse video shows the germination of the seed and growth of the sunflower. It’s pretty cool!  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XCALH96JxFI 

                                                            

Take care and stay safe. Mrs Kennett and Miss Taylor. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XCALH96JxFI

